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VW Workers May Still Get Works Council, Despite UAW Vote

News

2.18.14


Steve Bernstein was quoted in an article entitled, “VW Workers May Still Get Works Council, Despite

UAW Vote,” on Legal Monitor Worldwide and wincrt.blogspot.com.

According to the article, workers at Volkswagen's Chattanooga, Tenn., plant may have voted against

joining the United Auto Workers union last week but they may still gain some representation in the

company through the formation of a works council.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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